
 

Hi skaters and parents!  

Thank you for joining us for the 2nd annual Centennial Spring Classic! 

Here are some important notes regarding the competition! Sorry for the length but want you to have all 

the information for ensuring your skater has a positive experience at the competition. 

1) Centennial Skating Club is committed to providing a safe environment for all participants and 

will be following all USOPC SafeSport and US Figure Skating SkateSafe policies.  Please review 

the SkateSafe Handbook to familiarize yourself will all policies 

2) Starting orders will be posted online on Friday morning – there is a link on the login page of the 

competition  

3) Please check in at the registration desk when you arrive – note the location on the rink layout – 

it will be inside the east rink lobby 

4) Please note on the rink layout below, the entry doors for each rink – you may enter whenever 

you choose and exit when you choose – please be cognizant of the areas designated for skaters 

and coaches only during the events – this will help make sure the competition stays on time 

5) Note that during competition, all skaters will enter the ice surface via the western-most door of 

and will exit at the eastern-most door of the ice surface for flow purposes – ice monitors will put 

the next skater(s) on the ice when the previous skater(s) has completed their program(s) 

6) All results will be posted online – there is a QR code posted on flyers throughout the facility that 

you can use to access the results and it is also posted on the login page for the competition 

7) Please make sure that your skaters arrive 60 minutes prior to their event – we may run up to 10 

minutes early 

8) Access to bathrooms will be in the East rink.  NO COSTUME CHANGING ALLOWED IN THE 

RESTROOM of the rink.  This restroom has limited stalls and must be available for skaters, 

parents, coaches, volunteers, AND Officials. 

9) Skaters may warm up outside (weather is supposed to be nice) or in the designated warm-up 

areas in the rink 

10) Locker rooms will be available to put on skates ONLY – doors will be bolted open.  It is best if 

skaters come dressed and ready to skate with hair and make-up done 

11) Individual changing tents are located in the warm-up area on the west side of the rink if 

needed 

12) The awards area will be in the 365 Gym to the right of the registration desk – inside the 

building 

We look forward to seeing you all on Saturday and Sunday! 

Best Regards, 

Lisa Landon 

Competition Chair/Chief Referee 

 

 

https://www.usfigureskating.org/sites/default/files/media-files/SkateSafe%20Handbook.pdf


 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


